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PORT OF LOS ANGELES RED CAR REVIVAL! 
 
SAN PEDRO, CA – On Saturday, July 19 at 10 a.m., the Port of Los Angeles 

will host the Red Car Revival! to introduce the highly-anticipated operation of 

its Waterfront Red Car Line, a 1.5-mile long rail route linking attractions along 

the enchanting San Pedro waterfront.  

Fashioned in 1920s style and charm, the Red Car Revival! will take 

place at Red Car Station 2, located at 6th Street and Harbor Boulevard.  This 

free event will feature music, entertainment and keepsakes reminiscent of the 

era.  Free Red Car rides will be available to the public all day. 

This unique event will introduce a fully-restored, original 1911 Pacific 

Electric Red Car along with one breathtakingly identical Red Car replica.  A 

group of Port of Los Angeles craftsmen manufactured and refurbished the 

cars in-house. 

Utilizing a historic Pacific Electric route, this event marks the first time 

in more than 40 years that Red Cars have run anywhere in Los Angeles. 

Bring your children, parents and grandparents . . . this event is 

guaranteed to be “the cat’s pajamas!”  For more information about the Red 

Car Revival!, please call the Port of Los Angeles special events line at (310) 

732-3473 or visit www.portoflosangeles.org. 
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